
Dear Silicon Graphics® Customer,

Enclosed is a production-level upgrade to the beta OCTANETM hardware you previously received from Silicon
Graphics, Inc.

Please carefully follow the installation instructions included in this upgrade package.

We at Silicon Graphics are excited to provide you with this upgrade. We believe that customers of Silicon
Graphics are among the most demanding in the world and we will continue to bring you the latest and most
advanced products available.

Thank you for your purchase and continuing partnership.

Sincerely,

The OCTANE Product Team
Silicon Graphics, Inc.

©1998, Silicon Graphics, Inc. All rights reserved. Silicon Graphics and the Silicon Graphics logo are registered trademarks and OCTANE is
a trademark of Silicon Graphics, Inc.

Document Number 007-3425-001




